
End of Term News 20.12.2023 
 

 
Highlights of the term 
 
I have had an amazing first term as Headteacher of Great Waldingfield Primary School. Thank you all 
for supporting your children and the school to ensure that the children fulfil their potential. There have 
been many highlights to reflect back on from the term. Here are just a few: 

 Getting to know all of the staff and wonderful children. 
 Year 6 boys football - our year 6 team won the county final. What an achievement! 
 Year 6 residential trip to Flatford 
 High Sheriff of Suffolk came to visit 
 Year 2 trip to Gainsborough House 
 Steve Clifford - Author visit 
 South America trip to Foxearth 
 Harvest festival at the church - a wonderful service led by all of the children 
 Open Morning meeting new prospective parents for September 2024 
 Remembrance assembly 
 Northampton Saints rugby coaching and club 
 Choir singing at the Christmas market and lights switch on 
 Antarctica Nativities 
 Antarctica / Africa trip to the theatre 
 KS1 Christmas concert 
 KS2 Christmas concert 

 
Lost property 
Lost property is now kept in a cupboard in the front entrance by the office. Please have a look 
through. Any unclaimed items will be recycled / donated at the beginning of next term. 
 
Birds 
Please continue to book Early Birds and T-Birds via Arbor for the spring term. 
 
PD Day 
PD day is on Wednesday January 3rd. Children are back in school on 4th January 
 
We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a wonderful New Year. 

 
Sarah Baker 
Headteacher 
Great Waldingfield CEVC Primary School 
01787 374055 

 

 

“Let the children come to me and do not stop them, because the Kingdom of Heaven 

belongs to them” 

MATTHEW 19:14 


